
To whom it may concern, 

 

We feel the closure of the Lloyd’s bank branch at St Brelade totally unnecessary as St Brelade 

is more or less a second town, and if they do not have as many customers as they say, (which 

we find hard to believe), why not merge the other banks and have one solitary bank to serve 

the customers in St Brelade and further a field. We sincerely hope the government has some 

input to change the bank’s mind. We really think this is all about profit and that they have total 

disregard to the loyal customers they have. The banks make enough profit out of our money, 

we are not impressed with their attitude to their customers, not everyone is computer literate 

and know how to use internet banking. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Peter & Jenab Hamel 

 


